
                                                                                                                
 
 

 
 
 
 

June 10, 2013 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Audio Division 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: Special Temporary Authorization BESTA-20121203AQG / Return to Full Operating Power 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 

Currently, WVID is operating under a Special Temporary Authority (STA), File Number BESTA-
20121203AQG, granted on December 10, 2012. The STA granted WVID temporary relief from 47 CFR 
73.1560, Paragraph (b), as specified in the original STA request, to allow reduced power operation because 
of repairs required due to damaged parts on the transmitter. 

 
This is to notify that all repair activities, tests and verifications were performed and completed 

successfully, and as required by 47 CFR 73.1560, we are informing the FCC that WVID is operating at full 
operating power (14.5 kW ERP) as of May 1st, 2013.  
 

 
 

If there are any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at your convenience. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Reynaldo J. Garcia 

Technical & Compliance Manager 
WVID 

reynaldo@vid90.com   
 
cc: Public File 
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